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April 11, 2018

Citizen Participation Report
Burger King, Mesa, AZ

We have taken the following actions as documented below to inform citizens, property owners,
neighborhood associations, agencies, schools, and businesses near the site located at 8355 E
Guadalupe Road.

Notification letters containing site plan and elevations to be delivered to owners within 500’ of said
property were submitted to the City of Mesa on March 28, 2018.

The Citizen Participation Plan including the site plan and elevations to be delivered to owners, Home
Owners Associations and Neighborhood Associations within 1,000’ of said property were mailed by
One Architecture on March 30, 2018.

City of Mesa Public Notice of Zoning Hearing Signs were installed on site of said property along both
Guadalupe Rd. and Hawes Rd. on April 3, 2018.

As a result of the above notifications, we have received no feedback in any form from the community.
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